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From: Douglas Poland

To: Common Council Executive Committee
Subject: Support for appointment of Sabrina Madison as interim District 17 Alder
Date: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 10:15:17 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I write in support of the appointment of Sabrina Madison to serve the remaining term of the vacant position of
District 17 Alder. I have known Sabrina for several years both as a supporter of her efforts to build the Progress
Center for Black Women in Fitchburg and then to move it to downtown Madison in the location where it is today. I
connected with Sabrina through my role on the Downtown Madison, Inc. Board of Directors, and have followed her
extensive and impressive work in the Madison community. She is an asset to the City of Madison and to its
residents. She is kind, generous of spirit and with her time, patient, and gracious. She cares intently for the well-
being of others, and is precisely the type of community member we should all be proud and grateful to have serving
as an Alder. I have every confidence that she will serve with integrity and, although I trust that she will serve
District 17’s residents as best she can, she also will be mindful of serving the best interests of all residents of the
City of Madison.

Very truly yours,
Douglas M. Poland

2621 Gregory Street
Madison, WI 53711
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